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Carr’s Glen Courier
                      Number 572          Friday 4th February 2022
 		Tel:(028)90391286	  Website: www.carrsglenps.com
Fax  (028) 9071 4303         E-mail:  info@carrsglen.belfast.ni.sch.uk


IMPORTANT DATES

Half Term - Monday 14th - Friday 18th February (inclusive)

Thursday 17th March - OFF	St. Patrick’s Day

School finishes for Easter on Tuesday 12th April (12 noon finish, no meals provided)
Easter Break - Wednesday 13th - Friday 22nd April (inclusive)

PLEASE NOTE we are now a polling station and school will be closed Thursday 5th May 2022
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Safer Internet Day

Thursday 10th February
100th Day
















REMINDER
Arriving on time to school is essential, so pupils are prepared and organised for their learning. It can also help them to avoid feelings of anxiety when entering their classroom late and then having to catch up on the learning missed.  We would encourage you to please have your child in school before 9.10am each day. 

We also recognise that there are times when absence is unavoidable. In those cases we would remind you that we require a reason for the absence. Please remember to send the teacher a message on Seesaw, write a note or phone the office.
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School Dinners

If your child is taking School dinners this should be paid on a Monday each week.  Please have money in an envelope, labelled clearly with the days and your child’s name.
Thank you
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The school will inform parents by Seesaw
message that a COVID case been identified in
their pupil's class.

If the Lateral Flow test is negative, and your child has
no symptoms, your child can return to school. If the
Lateral Flow test is positive your child should isolate

immediately and is now to be treated as a case of
COVID-19. They do not need to have a PCR test.
PLEASE NOTIFY THE SCHOOL IF POSITIVE.

Where a cluster of cases has been identified in a
class, an additional letter will be sent to parents.
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Key Dates for P7 Parents Applying to EA with
Post- Primary Choices

1s* Feb- Online EA portal OPENS to accept
applications.

5" Feb- AQE/GL Results Received.

23" Feb- Online EA portal CLOSES for online
applications.
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CARR’S GLEN PRIMARY SCHOOL
WORLD BOOK DAY

Thursday 3 March, 2022
Dear Parent/Guardian,

This year we celebrate the 25t anniversary of World Book Day on Thursday 3¢ March - so
let’s make it an extra special one! This year we plan to have a ‘Vocabulary Parade’. This will
involve the children finding a word which they can dress up as. Some examples may include
a younger child coming to school with stripes or spots and the word ‘stripy’ or ‘spotty’
attached to them. Older children may have plastic toy fruit and vegetables attached to them
along with the word ‘nourishment’, or they may come with flowers taped to their clothes
with the word ‘blossom’. The aim is to extend our knowledge of words and their meanings
and to learn from each other. There will be prizes for the best efforts and originality.

Reading is vital. Please encourage your child by reading together and have fun getting
reading for World Book Day.

£1 vouchers will be distributed in school, please use these to help to purchase a book or
exchange your voucher for a free book. These books will be available from booksellers from
17t February.

Thank you for your continued support in your child’s education,

E.McKinstry

“The more that you read,
the more things you will know.
The more that you lear,
the mare places you'l go-





